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ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT

Sub Program 1.1.2
Question No. 5
Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 25 May 20009:

Will the Government consider requesting all future overseas travel by senior officers and members
of the Australian Human Rights Commission to be authorised by the Attorney-General ?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is asfollows:

The Government is not considering introducing arrangements for approval of travel particular to the
Australian Human Rights Commission.



